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I am in full support of one day, in person, voter US citizen identification required 

voting. Please go back to in person voting with ID, NOT mail in only, as we KNOW 

there were many people allowed to be registered that were NOT citizens of the US 

and NOT eligible to vote. In person, ID required voting would be sure to keep 

ineligible people from voting and would restore more Oregonian’s faith in our 

elections. 

Thank you. 


